
Dear Admissions Team, 

I hope this message finds you well. I am writing to inform you about a discrepancy in the date of 

birth recorded in the passport I submitted as part of my application to your university. The passport 

lists my year of birth as 2000, whereas the correct year of birth is 2001. 

This error was an unintentional oversight, and I am currently in the process of correcting the issue 

with the appropriate authorities. To verify the correct information, I have attached copies of my 

national identity card and attestation letter that reflect my accurate date of birth. 

I sincerely apologize for any confusion or inconvenience this may have caused. Please let me know 

if you require additional documentation or further clarification to address this matter. I appreciate 

your understanding and assistance in resolving this issue. 

Thank you for your time and support. I look forward to your guidance on the next steps. 

Yours faithfully, 

Mubarak Muhammad 
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